MEL MARTINEZ

July 20, 2010

Mr. Jerry E. Pierce, President

Central Florida Veterans Memorial Park Foundation, Inc.
P. O. Box 4303

Winter Park, FL. 32793-4303

Dear Jerry:

I'am very excited about the plans for a veterans memorial in the vicinity of the new Veterans
Administration Medical Center in Orlando. Just like the hospital is long overdue to serve our
many area veterans, a proper memorial is equally overdue. Our area has a large number of

veterans. This memorial would be suitable recognition for their service.

All of us owe so much to our veterans, and I would like you to please count on my support for
this very important project.

Sincerely,

450 S. Orange Avenue, Suite 460, Orlando, Florida



